
I am in opposition of HB 1325. Why are we letting legislation determine what our game and 
fish agency believes is best for the resource? I don’t want legislators managing my deer 
herd. This bill will cost the game and fish more money which some of the same legislators 
introducing this bill also are introducing a bill to restrict the agency to have less money to 
do this very thing by taking funding from CWD.   Please do not pass HB1325 

 


